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Monday 23rd October 2023 
 
Year 1 visit to Hamerton Zoological Park, Huntingdon - Friday 10th November 2023 

To enhance our learning about animals and their needs, we have arranged an exciting visit for year 1 to 
Hamerton Zoological Park on Friday 10th November 2023. 

The children will be spending the day exploring the zoo and learning more about some of the animals that 
live there, including the animals we have been researching for our topic.  

This visit will have fantastic links to our science curriculum as we will learn about a range of wonderful 
creatures and their habitats.  

The cost of the visit will be £18.00; this includes travel costs, insurance and the entrance fee in total which 
has been subsidised by the school. Parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution of this amount to 
cover the cost of the visit.  

No pupil will be excluded from this trip or treated differently because they do not make a contribution 
however, if sufficient contributions are not received the trip will not go ahead. Payment and consent for 
this trip should be made via ParentPay. 

The medical information you have previously supplied for your child is the information we will use for this 
trip, so it is essential that you inform of us of any changes. This can also be updated on parent pay or please 
share any additional medical information with office.  

The trip will take place on Friday 10th November 2023; we will leave school at 9.30am.  Children should 
arrive at school at the normal time with a packed lunch.  Please let us know if your child is eligible for free 
school meal and we will ensure that a packed lunch is provided for them. Our return time will be 3.00pm 
just before the end of the school.  We will keep you informed. 

We will be traveling to the Zoological Park by coach. All children should wear their full school uniform with 
shoes or wellington boots preferred, along with a waterproof coat. 

Please make your payment and complete the online permission form by Tuesday 7th November 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Beverley Trotman 
Principal 
 
Mrs Joanne Lowe 
Year 1 Class Teacher 

 


